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This is simply another way for the state to increase our reliance on large companies and state
assistance. This will eliminate backyard growers, providing food resources to our families. It will
create a painful permitting process, leaving is little choice other than to purchase our resources at
the store, where they will stock the largest company products. The government will then have fewer
food resource companies to regulate, with a larger thumb hold over all of them. We need these
small backyard, farm operations to teach our children responsibilities, to teach ourselves to self
sustain and grow the healthiest food we can, and to add a natural quality of life that only caring for a
small farm can do. Please, do not ever let this or any regulation like it ever get past a draft stage!
This is blasphemy! We will not stand for it!



